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 Motorists are again advised in relation to the speed control measures 

which will be in place regularly on the Dunkettle Interchange site over 

the coming weeks.     

 

 



 

 

 Works at Structures St02, St03 & St04 are continuing offline 

alongside the N25 westbound. The next major element of 

construction will be the placement of the bridge beams at Structure 

St02 which we expect to take place next week (W/C 08/08/2022) – 

see photograph below 

 

 

 

 

Works ongoing at Structures St02, St03 & St04.     
 

 

 Structure St11 is the new retaining wall on the N40 southbound 

approach to the Jack Lynch Tunnel and works are progressing well 

here with a further foundation poured this week at the eastern side 

of the Structure – see photograph below. 

 

 



 

 

Works ongoing at Structure St11.  
 

 

 Surfacing works will now recommence on the N25 eastbound early 

next week (W/C 08/08/2022). These eastbound site works will 

generally be progressed under night time working  – see photograph 

below.  

 

 



 

 

Preparatory works ongoing on the N25 eastbound.  



 

 

 Surfacing works over the last week have focused in the offline areas 

of Link A & Link E which will merge with the N25 eastbound – see 

photograph below.  

 

 

 

 

Pavement works being progressed offline in the Link A & E areas.  
 

 

 On the westbound side of the N25, significant weekend traffic 

restrictions will be required to facilitate the upcoming surfacing works 

starting (subject to suitable weather conditions) on the weekend of 

Friday 19th August 2022. Full details of the restrictions will 

be provided in next week's update. 

 

 

This weeks video shows the ongoing works in the vicinity of Link C 

at the southern side of the N25  



 

 

 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 



 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 

 



 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


